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Men's Club and Sportfishing Club Boards 
  
On April 15th Capt Lee, from my Bahamas trip, and I will be flying to 
Guatemala where we will meet up with our friend Mario Van Blerk who owns a 
marina on the Rio Dulce (Sweet River).  The three of us will set sail on 
Mario's 42 foot sailboat, Caracola, to explore the Western Caribbean. 
  
This will be a shorter trip than my Bahamas expedition in 2011. 
We expect to be away only about a month this time. 
See my journal on the Bahamas trip: 
  http://maddogenterprises.com/OurTrips/BahamaJournal-2011.pdf  
  
This trip should have minimal effect on the websites.  I'll get everything up to 
date just before I leave and then will jump right on it as soon as I get back. 
  
I will have almost no email or Internet access for much of this adventure, but 
please send updates and other information as usual and I'll process it as soon 
as I get back. 
  
The Caracola 

 



  

 
  
Thinking ahead on a title for this journal, I may call this one "Two Captains and a 
Galley Slave". 
 
Thanks for your business 
...and have a nice day! 

-Ed Crane 
 
MadDog Enterprises LLC 
357 Capistrano Ct. 
Marco Island, FL 34145 
http://MadDogEnterprises.com/  
239-537-1061 (cell) 
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